
4 Manchester St
London
NW6 6RR
Tel: 020-8334 5343

Your ref : 099/PLK/001 9 July 2000

Ms F Jamieson
Vice -President
The Nona Company
98 Percy St
YORK
YO9 6PQ

Dear Ms  Jamieson ,

I am very grateful to you for offering me the post of
Instructor.  I shall have to decline this position , however,
with much regret, as I have accepted a permanent post
with my current firm. 

I had believed that there was no possibility of my
current position continuing after June , and the offer of a
job, which happened only yesterday, came as a complete
surprise to me.  I apologize for the inconvenience to you. 

Yours sincerely,

J D Salam


